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      September 13, 2006

MEMORANDUM TO: Luis A. Reyes
Executive Director for Operations

/RA/  MRSnodderly  for
FROM: John T. Larkins, Executive Director

Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards

SUBJECT: DRAFT NUREG-1852, “DEMONSTRATING THE FEASIBILITY AND
RELIABILITY OF OPERATOR MANUAL ACTIONS IN RESPONSE TO
FIRE”

During the 535th meeting of the Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards, September 7-8,
2006, the Committee considered the draft NUREG-1852, “Demonstrating the Feasability and
Reliability of Operator Manual Actions in Response to Fire.”  The Committee plans to review the
draft final version of this report after reconciliation of public comments.  The Committee has no
objection to the staff’s proposal to issue the draft report for public comment.

Reference:
Memorandum dated September 8, 2006, from Farouk Eltawila, Director, Division of Risk
Assessment and Special Projects, Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research, to John T. Larkins,
Executive Director, Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards, Subject: Draft NUREG-1852,
“Demonstrating the Feasibility and Reliability of Operator Manual Actions in Response to Fire.”
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